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RYDE SCHOOL CHILDREN GET CHRISTMAS PRESENT 

 
School zone lights campaigner Peter Olsen today announced that the rollout of flashing lights to 
all schools in the Ryde electorate has been completed, giving children in the area a much-
needed road safety Christmas present.  
 
“Flashing lights have now been installed at every school in the Ryde electorate at the request of 
Local Member Victor Dominello and thanks to funding provided by North Ryde Rotary Club. 
 
"The installations were completed shortly before the end of the current school term and will 
provide a valuable boost to road safety for the commencement of the 2010 school year.  
 
 

 
 
For more information contact Peter Olsen, 0414-538-404 


